
Bennington College 

To John Smyth Date March 25, 1986 

From Ron Cohen Re: Ma 1 amud Memori a 1 Service 

Please keep me informed about progress on the Malamud Memorial Service. 

Along those lines, the College has just had a call from the Acting Director 
of the Vermont Council on the Arts, a Mr. Arthur Williams. Mr. Williams said that 
the Vermont Council will be introducing a proclamation to the Vermont State 
Legislature to honor Bern's memory. The Council would like to be able to have 
that proclamation read, assuming the Legislature approves it,(and to have it read 
by a representative of the Council). I have made no promises about this, but 
I would assume something like it could be easily integrated into whatever program 
is being planned. Perhaps the wisest thing to do is for the person responsible 
for organizing the memorial service . is to be in touch with Mr. Williams. His 
phone number is 802-828-3291. If you have any questions, please let me know. 
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